
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2018 
 
To: British Columbia Securities Commission 
 Alberta Securities Commission 
 Ontario Securities Commission 

 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Alba Minerals Ltd. – Change of Auditor 
 
We have read the statements made by Alba Minerals Ltd. (the “Company”) in its Notice of Change of 
Auditors dated March 13, 2018 (the “Notice of Change”), which has been filed pursuant to Section 4.11 of 
National Instrument 51-102. 
 
We agree with the statements in the Notice of Change. 
 
Yours truly, 

MANNING ELLIOTT LLP 
 

 
 
 


